
#commUNITY 

It has been an exciting first 9 months since The 

Vault opened!  We have enjoyed offering many fun 

events such as Fear Factor, Disney Karaoke, a 

Scavenger Hunt, Nerf Wars, Tournament Nights, 

Open Mic Nights, and more!  Seeing students 

gathering to laugh, be challenged, make new 

friends, and even help with renovations has been a 

blessing. Our other free services and opportunities 

have included tutoring and mentoring, yoga and art 

classes, community service projects, entrepreneur 

camp and growth in small business skills through 

the student run café, trips to farms, and 

involvement in a variety of student leadership 

teams. Because of the amazing commUNITY support 

including 50+ mentors, we have also been able to 

connect students with counseling, pregnancy and 

substance abuse support services, youth groups, Big 

Brothers Big Sisters, and Little Galilee. 

#bethegood 

The final phases of our renovations are on the 

horizon as we hope to have them completed before 

the start of the school year. Hundreds of amazing 

individuals, churches, businesses, and organizations 

have stepped up to make this possible, and we are 

eternally grateful!!! We are currently looking to 

hire a part-time program director and a part-time 

marketing/PR director. If interested, please 

contact Michelle at 309-212-7332. Thank you!!! 

 

 

Nerf Wars!! 

 

 

 

Demo Day!! 
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